
ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2019 

6TH DAY OCTOBER ADJOURNED 

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30 a.m. on November 20, 2019 in the Courthouse at 

Kirksville. All Commissioners were present. The Adair County Commission attended the Missouri 

Association of Counties meeting on November 17, 18 and 19, 2019. 

At 9:05 a.m., the Commission met with Junior Fountain. The Commission has asked Mr. Fountain 

to be the temporary/interim supervisor for the Adair County Road and Bridge Department. 

Mr. Fountain said he had noticed that a lot of things had been let go for quite a while and was not 

impressed as to how the Road and Bridge Department was being run. He knew that people had 

been waiting on driveway tubes for 2 years. 

Commissioner Shahan said they needed an assessment and things pointed out that needed to be 

co1Tected. 

Mr. Fountain said he didn't have anything planned for this winter. Commissioner Shahan said they 

had started putting things that needed to be done on a list, but haven't had the time to look at 

everything yet and needed to. 

Mr. Fountain said he could work 16 - 20 hours per week for 4 weeks. After that either everyone 

would be fired or they would have quit. 

Commissioner Shahan said they would appreciate their help. It won't be fixed overnight. We're 

not where we want to be. 

All three Commissioners were in favor of hiring Mr. Fountain for the interim road and Bridge 

Supervisor. 

Mr. Fountain will begin work on Monday. He said he would try to get the boys working together. 

He would work 2 maybe 3 days per week ifhe needed to be there. 

At the recommendation of the Edgar Law Firm, Commissioner Thompson moved to opt out of the 

Opioid MDL Negotiating Class to reserve their rights and maintain the status quo. Presiding 

Commissioner Shahan seconded the motion. Commissioner King concurred. All voted in favor of 

the motion. This way the County has the opportunity to proceed unaffected by any settlement 

reached by the settlement class and whatever defendants ultimately participate in. Documentation 

was signed and will be sent to the Edgar Law Firm. 

At 1 :30 p.m., the Commission met with Pat Shoush, Adair County Recorder, to discuss the 

possibility of putting the Recorder's information on-line. She said that at the present time, there 

was not enough information on-line to retrieve. The Recorder's Office receives a lot of phone calls 

for searches, e-mails, and to make copies. 
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